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7 Principles Training Reminder
This is a friendly reminder of the DEI 7 
Principles training sessions scheduled 
for next week at the Hanover Inn. If you hav-
en't signed up already, feel free to drop in one 
of the sessions. A special treat will be offered 
to those who participate in the staff sessions.  
Sessions for supervisors and managers:
    July 26 from 12:30-4:30pm   
    July 28 from 8:30am-12:30pm   
Sessions for staff
    July 25 for 1st shift (2-4pm)
    July 25 for 2nd shift (8:30-10:30pm)
    July 26 for 1st shift (8:30-10:30am)
    July 27 for 3rd shift (11pm-1am)
Please inform your supervisor about which 
session you plan to attend.

Thanks to Equipment Maintenance (EM) Shop 
supervisor Gregg Poretto for recognizing Dave 
Clancy, Jon Bowers and Tim Silovich from the 
EM Shop and Eric Gino from Athletics for their 
extraordinary efforts. 
"At around 3:30pm Friday afternoon we discov-
ered a motor failure on the Ice Rink chiller sys-
tem. We had started the system a few hours 
prior for Athletics to begin installing the ice for 
the season. Summer campus are starting this 
week. 

Without their efforts to immediately replace the 
motor—a critical piece of the system—the ice-
making schedule would have been impacted.
They worked extremely hard to remove and 
replace this very heavy, hard to access motor 
and very challenging job at hand.
Fortunately, we had a spare in storage for just 
an emergency. Within hours the system was 
back online and continuing to bring the con-
crete slab down to the required temp."

Staff Kudos

Hot Weather is Here!
Dartmouth EHS would like to remind you that working or exercising in hot and humid environ-
ments can lead to heat exhaustion and heat stroke. Protect yourself by knowing the signs of 
heath exhaustion and heat stroke, hydrating with water, taking breaks in the shade, and wearing 
breathable clothing and sun protection. To help keep everyone cool, Lars Barr, the Occupational 
Health Coordinator, will be handing out popsicles over the course of the summer!

From EHS, with Thanks!

These folks in 
Dartmouth's infor-
mation book were 
grateful to receive 

a popsicle from 
Lars Barr. 

How refreshing!

DDS Partners Locally
Check out this terrific Dartmouth News 

article on how Dartmouth Dining is bringing 
fresh, locally-produced food into '53 Com-
mons. "This benefits not only our students, but 
the local economy, and guarantees the fresh-
est product possible,” says Director of Dining, 
Jon Plodzik.  

This week's announcement of Dartmouth President-elect Sian Leah Beilock is 
exciting! Take some time to read her background and aspirations for Dartmouth 
at https://president-elect.dartmouth.edu/, or stop by to meet her this afternoon at 
the Hanover Inn patio from 2:30-4pm. Light refreshments will be served.   


